
I would like to express my support for the Private Members bill in the Australian Senate calling for 
the mandatory labelling of palm oil. I am a conscious consumer who makes food purchases with 
thought and consideration. I buy Australian products and organic products and always want to know 
what is in what I eat and also what products I use on my body and use in my household. While I like 
to support Australian products I also understand that I am a member of a whole world and do what I 
can by using green power and recycling. The animals of this world deserve their place. I believe that 
each person has to make choices according to their own ethics and morals. I cannot do this if all 
ingredients are not named correctly on food products. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Donna Starr 
 


